
 

 

Greenhead CE Primary School Newsletter 

              Newsletter  No. 36  6/7/18 

West Tyne Federation of Schools                                                                   

Headteacher—Mrs Sarah Hutchinson 

BA (Hons) Primary Education 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                    Stars of the Week 

Reception – Jack for trying hard in gymnastics and for super forward rolls 

Class 1 – Aleeah for working  independently to use resources to help her with the 2 times table 

Class 2 – All the children who went on the Residential trip for super behaviour and for having a go at everything. 

Virtues & Values Award – Jessica B for generosity by sharing her birthday cake with the school 

Headteacher’s Award –  Key Stage 2 children for representing our school so well when out and about on the visit to 

Carlisle. 

Attendance w/c 2/7/18 

    

Reception   86% 

Year 1   86.7% 

Year 2  100% 

Year 3   97.1% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 100% 

Overall  93.6%  
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Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynold’s Menu w/c  9/7/18 
(Please note – this menu may be subject to change) 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sausage, Mashed 

Potato & Beans 

Chinese Chicken, 

New Potatoes & Corn 

on the Cob 

Moussaka, Crusty 

Bread & Salad 

Steak Pie, New 

Potatoes, Carrots & 

Peas 

Cod & Salmon 

Fishcake, Chips & 

Beans 

Scone with Jam & 

Cream 

Fruit Salad Frozen Fruit 

Smoothie 

Flapjack Strawberry 

Shortcake 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

 

 

Transition day 
The children had a fantastic and valuable transition day on Tuesday! They 
completed activities in their new  year groups and enjoyed spending time with 
their peers and, in some cases, their new teachers. 

Key Stage 2 Carlisle train trip 
The children had a brilliant educational visit to Carlisle on Monday. They 
experiences a train ride into the city centre, observed the Poppy display at 
Carlisle castle and took part in a treasure hunt and visited the cathedral! 
Fantastic behaviour displayed by all- excellent ambassadors for our school. Well 
done everyone! 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Yours,  

 

Sarah Hutchinson     
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Learning Achievements 

Reception: this week we have been planning a butterfly garden and working on our number bonds to 20.  We had a 

great gymnastics session with a qualified instructor. 

Class 1:  this week we have been continuing our Jack and the Beanstalk story and creating our own scented garden.  
We have been enjoying games of rounders with children from Key Stage 2. 
Class 2:  had a train trip to Carlisle on Monday and went on a Roman treasure hunt around  the city.  They saw the 
poppies at the Weeping Window at the castle.  They also had a Roman themed day and made Roman bread.  They 
have been creating their own 3D shapes out of straws & Playdo.   In English they have been creating super mini beasts 
to conquer the aphid infestation!  The children had a fabulous time at Kielder and their behaviour was exemplary. 
 
For further information look on our website and Facebook page. 

Children’s Summer Hamper 
Tickets will be available from the school office from 
Monday - £1 a ticket. 
 

Key Stage 2 Residential 
The children had a super time at Kielder this week! They 
experienced many new activities, persevered and pushed 
themselves to try new things. A huge thank you to the 
staff that went along to help and support the children- 
they all had a fantastic time. 

Parent Lunch 
A reminder that this will be on Thursday, 12

th
 July at 

12.00 noon.  Please book a place with Mrs Tapscott if you 
wish to join us (£5). 

Summer Fair 
A reminder this is next Wednesday, 11

th
 July from 5 – 7 

pm.  Any raffle donations, bric-a-brac, second hand toys, 
etc. would be very welcome.  Tickets available from the 
school office – we need final numbers by Monday please. 
 

Clubs 
Due to staff commitments, there will be no Forest Club 
on Monday, 9

th
 July. 

There will be no After School Club or Singing Club on the 
last Friday of the term (20

th
 July). 


